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Dear Parent/Carer,         December 2024 

Reverse Advent Calendar 2024 

As we have done in previous years, we are going to run a reverse advent calendar. This year, we have chosen to 

support local families.  

We appreciate times are hard for many more families at the moment and we are therefore only asking pupils and 

staff to contribute once, where possible (unless you are in a position to donate more). Items can be brought into 

school on any day between 2nd and 19th December. The collection point will be in the school reception.   

To allow you to plan ahead, we have listed items for each day, but this schedule is a guide only and we would 

welcome any items on any day. Every contribution really does make a difference, so please encourage your child 

to get involved and spare a thought for those who may not be as fortunate as most in our school community. 

Date: 
 

Item: 

Monday 2nd December  Tinned vegetables, fish, beans and soup 

Tuesday 3rd December Pasta/Noodles/Rice 

Wednesday 4th December  Pasta sauces/ ketchup /table sauces 

Thursday 5th  December  Toiletries/Washing up liquid/Laundry tabs/Tissues/Toilet Rolls 

Friday 6th December Toiletries/toothpaste/toothbrushes/shower 
gel/soap/deodorant 

Monday 9th December Cup a Soup/Packet meals (just add water) 

Tuesday 10th December Jam/Marmalade/Honey/Chocolate Spread 

Wednesday11th  December  Instant coffee/Teabags 

Thursday12th  December  Hot chocolate/Malted drinks 

Friday 13th December  Long life milk/Long life Juice/Squash 

Monday 16th December  Chocolates/Biscuits/Crisps 

Tuesday 17th December Sweets/ Chocolates/selection boxes 

Wednesday18th  December  Cream Crackers/ Savoury Biscuits 

Thursday 19th December  Last day, any donations gratefully received. 

Friday 20th December  No donations required as we will be delivering hampers to our 
families. 

Many thanks in advance. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs Heather Yates 
Headteacher 


